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I oppose this budget proposal as many items are frivolous and the current budget has 

not been used efficiently. Oregon's history of technological improvements have 

proven that there is a huge black hole regarding staffing abilities. It's quite sad we 

don't have more success considering the trove of high-tech businesses that operate 

in the state. The solution is not just throwing more money at the problem, it's gutting 

the current team and starting with a new one that is less focused on politics and more 

focused on progress.  


